Attn: Les Clements

Copies of the enclosed application to dril]
were mailed to Mississippi Chemical &
International Minerals & Chemical Corp. by
certified mail on December 3, 1986. Also,
County indicated on the original application
is in error and should be Eddy County as
shown on C-102.

Thanks,

Ok Pt

Arlene Pincham
Regulation & Proration Clerk



